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VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT TO HOST TWO COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSIONS 
Sessions will share information about the District’s water rate study and proposed rate 

increase. 
  

Vista, CA— 

            The Vista Irrigation District (district) will be hosting community information sessions at 

its headquarters building located at 1391 Engineer Street in Vista on Saturday September 13, 

2025 from 10:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and Thursday September 18, 2025 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 

p.m. to share information about its water rate study and the proposed water rate and charge 

increases necessary to fund the cost of operations and critical systems improvements. 

The same information will be presented at each session which are intended provide 

attendees with an opportunity to learn more about the water rate study process, proposed 

water rates and charges and upcoming critical capital improvement projects.  Attendees 

will hear a brief presentation about the water rate study process and have questions 

answered by district staff.  Tables will also be set up to provide information on water rate 

study, capital improvement projects, water quality and more. 



To learn more about the  district's Comprehensive Cost of Service/Water Rate Study, 

please visit the District's website at  www.vidwater.org/2025-water-rate-study. 

Vista Irrigation District is a public agency governed by an elected five-member 

board.  The district provides water service to more than 132,000 people in the city of Vista, 

and portions of San Marcos, Escondido, Oceanside, and unincorporated areas of San Diego 

County. 
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